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NKADD Board of Directors,

As we are getting closer to the end of the calendar year, we are
almost halfway through another great fiscal year. We are staying on
budget and even expanding into new opportunities with new grants
and projects.

The month of November is a time for audit wrap up so that the final
audit  can be prepared for the audit presentation in December. 

Lance Hanshaw
Director of Finance & Administration

FINANCE DIRECTOR'S
MESSAGE
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Through 11/30/23 NKADD has a
revenue of $14,688,175 Which is
57% of our expected revenue.

State Funds 55.8%
Federal Funds 19%
Other Funds 28.389%
Local Funds 1.7%

November revenues and expenses are higher than budgeted in
FY24. When comparing our figures to this time last year, we have
a 13% increase in revenue and a 17% increase in revenues.

Cash Balance 
of  

$4,751,408

(An 70% increase of $1,963,882 
from last November)

November 2023

Accounts
Receivable Balance

of  $2,047,620

(An 14% decrease of $324,905
from last November)

Accounts Payable 
Balance of 

$503,712

(An 17% increase of $72,050
from last November)



FINANCIAL

SPOTLIGHT

The FY24 JFA contract is $422,610.58 - 2% of
overall budget

JOINT FUNDING ADMINISTRATION (JFA)

Kentucky Revised Statutes 
147A.004 & 147A.100 



Disclaimers:

Revenue is exceeding budget at 57% of total revenues

Expenses is over budgeted at 52% of total expenses



THANK
YOU
For questions regarding the monthly
financials, please contact Lance Hanshaw,
Director of Finance & Administration at
lance.hanshaw@nkadd.org or at 859-283-
8160.

NKADD
22 Spiral Drive

Florence, KY 41042
859-283-18855

www.nkkadd.org


